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1st April 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

BOOK FAIR 

We would like to say a big thank you to everyone who has supported our Book Fair this 

week!  Thanks to all of you, we have raised just over £300 which will be spent on books for 

our school library and classrooms.  It’s fantastic to see how much your children are enjoying 

reading for pleasure!  To continue this theme, on Monday, 4th April, we are welcoming an 

author/illustrator into school to work with all of your children!  Please see the details below! 

 

Liz Million Illustrator & Author 

Liz will be visiting our school on Monday and inspiring your children to become authors and 

illustrators! 

 

Liz will be selling her book ‘Digger’ in school for £5! 

If you would like a copy of the book, please fill in the slip below and return it to your child’s 

class teacher along with your money in an envelope. 

 

Childs Name …………………………………………….. 

 

Class ………………………………………….. 

 

 

 

 

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip Barnett, 
supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, and Family support worker Kerry Dyas.  
Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 


